2000 impala headlights

Automotive Forums. Low beams or high beams? Answer all of those and we'll have a better
understanding of what it could be. Mileage is over , mile. Headlights don't work day or night
Low or High Beam and their is no problem with any of the other lights. I never had any other
problems until this. The car has been really good until now. Just use the panel that you took off,
and check the corralting fuses that would have an eefect on the headlights. You may want to
take the headlight out, acn check the connectors to the bulbs themselves. I have a few more
ideas, but i'll wait to see your response from those checks first. The Headlights will come on
sometimes but will not stay on or they will not come on at all. I also brought 4 new bulbs just in
case I needed them and I also brought new fuses just in case. Now hope that it is only a
grounding issue. What you need to do is check the ground for the headlights. I just had to fix
this same problem, except it was just my turn signal bulbs that were acting funny. Take off your
driver side headlight, and check the ground wire, that attaches to the chassis. Option 2: this is
the one that you dont want it to be, but it is most likely what is causing your problem, the BCM.
The BCM is what controls everything in the car except the motor. I hope its just a ground issue
for you, I got lucky and it wasnt my BCM. When i pull the dimmer switch for the bright lights, it
will not stay on, could that be my problem why my lights will not stay on. MFS multifunction
switch located on the steering column, used for turn signals, high beam activation, wiper
controls, etc.. Which one are you talking about? So even during the day, your DRL daytime
running lights dont turn on? They would be the high beam inner set of lights on, but at half
power, so they would appear a yellowish color. I suppose it might be worth trying to replace the
dimmer switch or MFS, since they are both cheaper than the BCM, and can be done by a handy
do it yourselfer, so you would save on labor costs. The reason why I jumped to the BCM being
the issue, is because you said that your turn signals work, but just your headlights, low and
high, do not work, but everything else performs as it should, and when the BCM fries, it has the
tendacy to act weird, it can be on and off, and usually doesnt just go all at once. It is the MFS
switch, that controlds the brights, but everything else works properly. But when i pulled the
switch the brights, it will not stay to the on position. I do have the switch that pulls out twice,
but my headlights will not come on. Actually, hmmm, I have to ask someone that is smarter than
me a questino, I think there is a realy that controls all the the headlights, not just the high
beams, so I have some investigating to do, and i'll try to get back to you with a more definte
answer. Ok, Thank you very much, you have been alot of help. I really appreciate your help very
much. I just ahd to go out to my car and pull the driver side fuse cover. There is a realy, it's
labeled headlamp realy. I would start there, it is probabaly going to be the cheapest thing you
can do. I'm sure any local autoparts store will be able to figure out which realy you need, but it
may have to be ordered. Everything else works such as cluster lights, front parking lights and
all rear lights. Switching the headlamps on manually will turn all of these on - plus it sets off the
chime that the lights should be on - but still no low or high beams everything else lights up as it
should. The DRL's and headlamps switch on and off as they should with the lighting conditions
- I can hear the click in the dash - but no front headlamp bulbs light up at all under any lighting
conditions. I'm a parts person in a Volvo dealership. We have some ex-Cadillac techs here that
have done a lot of electrical tracing as recently as last night. There's power everywhere fuses
and relays; in the dash and under the hood and the light bulbs check out OK with a multimeter
the ground wire seems OK and tight. If I pull on the directional stalk the high beams will go on
with full power but will not stay on no "click". The parts person says that the high-beam
function "clicks" - my high-beam switch does not "click" does it "click" on anyone elses '00
Impala? I'd appreciate any insight that anyone might have - if any. I love my Impala very much
and I owe it a lot so I'm close to taking it to the dealer for this issue. Mighty Real, did you ever
find out what was wrong? I have the exact same problem with my Impala. I know none of you
want to hear this, but I had an issue that was similar, and the symptoms point toward it. What I
was experiencing, and my wife experienced until I told her about it, was that sometimes when
driving down the road, the headlights would just go off. It happened a couple of times, and I
recognized that it was only when the brights were on that it would happen. The lack of
responses here tells me that perhaps the solution has been found by the OP and following
posters to be as simple as my solution. It turns out that this switch has to be "clicked" to be in a
stable state. Meaning, if you go from dim to bright and don't hear and feel a click, the switch
ends up in a "maybe-kinda-sometimes-works" type of state. It's not quite bright and not quite
dim. Once I told my wife of the click, she had no further problems. Try it. And I would be curious
to find out if the OP and other posters had different problems. I have a Impala LS. I had this
same issues that you all have been describing Thanks bud! When you pull the column stalk to
turn on your bright lights , it should have an audible " click ". If not , that is the problem as far
as the " brights lights staying on. I have the same problem on my Impala LS. I have been told if
you remove the cover surrounding your column behind the steering wheel , there is a set screw

on the switch that comes loose and won't let the bright lights come on to stay. That's why you
hear no " click " when you pull it. It isn't allowing the switch to stay in the " bright " position. I
haven't had the opportunity to do this repair yet and can't say if this is true? A possible cause of
the other problem mentioned may be a defective headlight switch. The switch contains circuitry
that turns the DRL's off when it gets dark outside and turns the normal headlights on as well as
dimming the interior dash cluster lighting , power control button lighting on doors , and
gearshift indicator lighting. I have had this problem previously and replaced the headlight
switch and it eliminated that problem. Good to hear that someone other than my wife and I have
benefited from this easy fix. Oldblu, in my case and that of my wife, it simply turned out to be a
behavior modification that fixed our problem. By pulling more firmly and hearing the click, we
set the switch to a more sure state. Everything else works. Even the fog lights go off when I
switch to high beams. The BCM was replaced and reprogramed by the dealer. And yes I sanded
the ground bolt. I do not know what to do next. Today the air bag light is on! I too am having a
similar issue. IT all started when I replaced the MFS the turn signal,cruise control,brights
because I could not "click" on the brights. After the replacement my low beams would come on
once and a while, but now they will not even come on at all, I have checked the relays and tried
the grounding trick. No joy there. I talked to a dealer and they told me that if I replaced the
headlamp switch I could not return it if that was not the issue. So I dont want to take it to the
dealer but I guess that is the next step. Oh and I have a LS model 3. Any thoughts other then
what I have read would be great!!! I have had TONS of problems with this car but have gotten
them all fixed, recently ive had a problem with my bright lights stuck on, the switch dont work to
turn them off. Now about a month later the lights wont work at all and ive check fuses and i dont
know what to do. I'm having an issue with my headlights on my Impala too mileage approx K
during the day the dim lights are on as they are normally with this model automatic but once it
gets dark they go out and won't come back on. The brights, turn signals, and emergency lights
all work fine. We've put in new bulbs and checked all fuses. Every one keeps telling us it would
have to be the control module with the turn signal but I don't believe it If the lights work in the
day time they should work at night and if not then why? Any suggestions? Replacing the
headlight switch fixed my problem as described in the post. I have another tip that I'm going to
private message you , so watch for it! Good luck! Check post 21 above for a similar problem I
had. Thanks for the suggestion, can check out the connections behind the headlight switch But
I was thinking if it was that the dims should come on when you pull the switch Too bad the OP
wouldn't update their situations, I have been making a point of doing this when I can for my
posts. My mom has a Chevy impala and its bright lights aren't working at all how can we fix it.
Just bought a Chevy Impala from my son, it has the automatic headlights so you don't have to
turn off and on. Started it up and the park lights came on but not headlights. I tried to use the
brights but it only flashes unless you hold it. Any idea what could cause it to work sometimes?
Automotive Forums. Low beams or high beams? Answer all of those and we'll have a better
understanding of what it could be. Mileage is over , mile. Headlights don't work day or night
Low or High Beam and their is no problem with any of the other lights. I never had any other
problems until this. The car has been really good until now. Just use the panel that you took off,
and check the corralting fuses that would have an eefect on the headlights. You may want to
take the headlight out, acn check the connectors to the bulbs themselves. I have a few more
ideas, but i'll wait to see your response from those checks first. The Headlights will come on
sometimes but will not stay on or they will not come on at all. I also brought 4 new bulbs just in
case I needed them and I also brought new fuses just in case. Now hope that it is only a
grounding issue. What you need to do is check the ground for the headlights. I just had to fix
this same problem, except it was just my turn signal bulbs that were acting funny. Take off your
driver side headlight, and check the ground wire, that attaches to the chassis. Option 2: this is
the one that you dont want it to be, but it is most likely what is causing your problem, the BCM.
The BCM is what controls everything in the car except the motor. I hope its just a ground issue
for you, I got lucky and it wasnt my BCM. When i pull the dimmer switch for the bright lights, it
will not stay on, could that be my problem why my lights will not stay on. MFS multifunction
switch located on the steering column, used for turn signals, high beam activation, wiper
controls, etc.. Which one are you talking about? So even during the day, your DRL daytime
running lights dont turn on? They would be the high beam inner set of lights on, but at half
power, so they would appear a yellowish color. I suppose it might be worth trying to replace the
dimmer switch or MFS, since they are both cheaper than the BCM, and can be done by a handy
do it yourselfer, so you would save on labor costs. The reason why I jumped to the BCM being
the issue, is because you said that your turn signals work, but just your headlights, low and
high, do not work, but everything else performs as it should, and when the BCM fries, it has the
tendacy to act weird, it can be on and off, and usually doesnt just go all at once. It is the MFS

switch, that controlds the brights, but everything else works properly. But when i pulled the
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have done a lot of electrical tracing as recently as last night. There's power everywhere fuses
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with full power but will not stay on no "click". The parts person says that the high-beam
function "clicks" - my high-beam switch does not "click" does it "click" on anyone elses '00
Impala? I'd appreciate any insight that anyone might have - if any. I love my Impala very much
and I owe it a lot so I'm close to taking it to the dealer for this issue. Mighty Real, did you ever
find out what was wrong? I have the exact same problem with my Impala. I know none of you
want to hear this, but I had an issue that was similar, and the symptoms point toward it. What I
was experiencing, and my wife experienced until I told her about it, was that sometimes when
driving down the road, the headlights would just go off. It happened a couple of times, and I
recognized that it was only when the brights were on that it would happen. The lack of
responses here tells me that perhaps the solution has been found by the OP and following
posters to be as simple as my solution. It turns out that this switch has to be "clicked" to be in a
stable state. Meaning, if you go from dim to bright and don't hear and feel a click, the switch
ends up in a "maybe-kinda-sometimes-works" type of state. It's not quite bright and not quite
dim. Once I told my wife of the click, she had no further problems. Try it. And I would be curious
to find out if the OP and other posters had different problems. I have a Impala LS. I had this
same issues that you all have been describing Thanks bud! When you pull the column stalk to
turn on your bright lights , it should have an audible " click ". If not , that is the problem as far
as the " brights lights staying on. I have the same problem on my Impala LS. I have been told if
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that turns the DRL's off when it gets dark outside and turns the normal headlights on as well as
dimming the interior dash cluster lighting , power control button lighting on doors , and
gearshift indicator lighting. I have had this problem previously and replaced the headlight
switch and it eliminated that problem. Good to hear that someone other than my wife and I have
benefited from this easy fix. Oldblu, in my case and that of my wife, it simply turned out to be a
behavior modification that fixed our problem. By pulling more firmly and hearing the click, we
set the switch to a more sure state. Everything else works. Even the fog lights go off when I
switch to high beams. The BCM was replaced and reprogramed by the dealer. And yes I sanded
the ground bolt. I do not know what to do next. Today the air bag light is on! I too am having a
similar issue. IT all started when I replaced the MFS the turn signal,cruise control,brights
because I could not "click" on the brights. After the replacement my low beams would come on
once and a while, but now they will not even come on at all, I have checked the relays and tried
the grounding trick. No joy there. I talked to a dealer and they told me that if I replaced the
headlamp switch I could not return it if that was not the issue. So I dont want to take it to the
dealer but I guess that is the next step. Oh and I have a LS model 3. Any thoughts other then
what I have read would be great!!! I have had TONS of problems with this car but have gotten
them all fixed, recently ive had a problem with my bright lights stuck on, the switch dont work to
turn them off. Now about a month later the lights wont work at all and ive check fuses and i dont
know what to do. I'm having an issue with my headlights on my Impala too mileage approx K
during the day the dim lights are on as they are normally with this model automatic but once it
gets dark they go out and won't come back on. The brights, turn signals, and emergency lights

all work fine. We've put in new bulbs and checked all fuses. Every one keeps telling us it would
have to be the control module with the turn signal but I don't believe it If the lights work in the
day time they should work at night and if not then why? Any suggestions? Replacing the
headlight switch fixed my problem as described in the post. I have another tip that I'm going to
private message you , so watch for it! Good luck! Check post 21 above for a similar problem I
had. Thanks for the suggestion, can check out the connections behind the headlight switch But
I was thinking if it was that the dims should come on when you pull the switch Too bad the OP
wouldn't update their situations, I have been making a point of doing this when I can for my
posts. My mom has a Chevy impala and its bright lights aren't working at all how can we fix it.
Just bought a Chevy Impala from my son, it has the automatic headlights so you don't have to
turn off and on. Started it up and the park lights came on but not headlights. I tried to use the
brights but it only flashes unless you hold it. Any idea what could cause it to work sometimes?
What do you think of our new website? Always Free Shipping! Order by 2 P. EST M-F and your
order ships same day. Auto Parts Categories:. Filter by Vehicle Year: Year Sort Best Match.
Lower Price. Higher Price. Title A-Z. Title Z-A. Availability: In Stock and Ready to Ship. Ships
Same Day for orders placed by 2pm ET. Part number: AM Add to cart. Need this part fast?
Choose Next Day Air at checkout! Clear All. Select Your Vehicle. Part Type. Set Quantity.
Lighting Housing Shape. Rectangular Round. Please help us make certain we are selling you
the correct part by confirming the year, make and model of your vehicle:. Body Sensors.
Exterior Accessories. Wiper System. Interior Accessories. Interior Components. View All Interior
Items. Air Intake. Belts and Engine Timing. Engine Components. Axle and Driveshaft. Transfer
Case. View All Drivetrain Items. Brake Light Switch. Headlight Assemblies. Headlight Sensor.
Headlight Switch. Headlight Trim. License Plate Lights. Lighting - Interior. Parking, Corner, Side
Marker Lights. Roof Lights. Tail Lights. Engine Cooling. Part Bundles and Kits. Fuel System.
Chevrolet Impala owners have reported problems related to headlights under the exterior
lighting category. The most recently reported issues are listed below. Also please check out the
statistics and reliability analysis of Chevrolet Impala based on all problems reported for the
Impala. Rear blind spot system failed, causing most electrical systems to also fail. Headlights,
wipers, rear cross traffic, speedometer, instrument cluster, inconsistent gas pedal operation.
See all problems of the Chevrolet Impala. Its has not dried in the sun or driving with headlights
on. Its causing that light not to illuminate as bright as the driver side. Tl the contact owns a
Chevrolet Impala. The contact stated she noticed that water was entering the driver's and the
passenger's side headlight housings and causing the illumination to be reduced. The vehicle
was taken to local dealer nimnicht Chevrolet located at cassat Ave, jacksonville, FL , , where
she was informed the mechanic needed to drill holes into each headlight housing to allow for
the water to properly drain from the headlight housings. The vehicle was not repaired. The
manufacturer had been informed of failure. The failure mileage was approximately 44, Low beam
headlight keeps going out every 2 weeks, not blowing bulbs just stops working. Have cleaned
connectors several times, wore gloves when changing bulb and checked fuse. The front
headlights go out every few months I've already had to replace lights 3 times in one year. Side
section doesn't work light on mirror is constantly on today every light on the dash was on the
headlights were flashing on and off while driving down the road none of the gauges worked no
heater controls or heat was not working the air bag light is on all service reminders came up on
the display the radio also doesn't work traction control and stabilitrac doesn't work!! The
headlights are so dim that I can drive with the high beams on and on coming vehicles ever flash
their headlights high beam are as bright as the low beams should be. This is extremely
dangerous with this poor lighting. While driving headlights would not come on, nothing is
working. Both low beam headlights quit working while driving the vehicle. Consumer writes in
regards to poor performance of vehicle. The consumer stated the left front side low beam was
not lighting. The bulb was replaced. The headlights on my Impala have some sort of
discoloration inside the headlight assembly it's beginning to block the amount of lumens
coming through for my lights to see. I'm certain this is a safety concern because they were
designed to put out a certain number of lumens for night driving and now they aren't. My low
beam headlights quit working. Passenger side low beam headlights goes out every two weeks. I
have had everything done still stop working. Also abs system continues to light up and brakes
act up. While driving at night, the contact was alerted by a police trooper that the passenger
side headlight was not illuminated. The contact stated that each time the headlight bulb was
replaced, it continued to fail. There were no warning indicators illuminated. The vehicle was not
taken to a dealer or an independent mechanic for diagnostic testing. The manufacturer was not
notified of the failure. The approximate failure mileage was 3, Headlights do not illuminate the
road properly at night time, especially at dusk. The reflector inside the housing does not have
sufficient reflectability to produce the appropriate beam. The housing relies solely on the bulb

to produce sufficient lighting. I have tried several halogen bulbs and led bulbs to see better at
night while driving and not one bulb vs. Another makes much difference. The housing is just
not designed to produce a realistic beam of light for safe travel down the roadway. The
peripherals are okay, but even the use of the high beam function does not supply adequate
lighting down the roadway to see any better. Some kind of electrical issue I'm guessing. Can be
dangerous and getting pulled over for it by the police is not fun. The driver's side low beam
headlight burns out after a short period of time within a few days up to less than a week. I have
replaced the bulb multiple times within a short period. Also, replaced the wire harness and it
still burns out the bulb. Low beam headlights quit working driving in the city , traction control
and engine loss of power lights came on and car shut down while driving down the interstate
doing 70 mph. Door locks malfunction and quit working. This has happened to many times.
Affraid to let the wife drive it to work because it has shut down quite a few times. The contact
stated that the transmission failed. When the contact entered an intersection, the vehicle stalled
without warning. There was no warning indicator illuminated. The contact was able to coast the
vehicle onto the road shoulder. The vehicle was towed to an independent mechanic who
diagnosed that the planetary gear failed. The mechanic rebuilt the transmission and repaired the
vehicle. The manufacturer was contacted and stated that the vehicle's warranty was expired.
The contact also stated that the low beam headlights failed to illuminate on July 12, The
headlights were not replaced. The dealer was not contacted. The failure mileage was 41,
Headlights do not light up the road on right side, cannot see road, curbs or pedestrians when
turning. Projection system, dealer says nothing wrong, very dangerous at night especially in the
rain. They need to fix projection system to cover right side of vehicle. Many complaints on the
web regarding this issue. The contact owns a Chevrolet Impala. While driving 20 mph at night,
the headlights failed to illuminate at a distance. The failure made it impossible to see more than
five feet in front of the vehicle. The vehicle was taken to the dealer where it was diagnosed and
repaired. The headlights were adjusted higher; however, the lights still failed to illuminate at a
distance in front of the vehicle. The manufacturer was not made aware of the failure. The failure
mileage was approximately 1, While driving 30 mph, the headlights turned off and on. The
contact made an appointment with mike smith Buick GMC s transit rd, lockport, NY , for
diagnostic testing. The contact stated that the failure first occurred last year. The dealer
diagnosed that there was an electrical failure, and the wires were burnt and corroded. The
contact stated that the electrical wiring harness was replaced. The manufacturer was notified by
a letter that was mailed by the contact, but no response was received. The failure mileage was
approximately 39, Hello, I am requesting to investigate the design of headlights in Chevrolet
Impala v6 lt. The design of headlights and its housing for this car never provide clear side views
of the road in front of the car. Currently, the focus of both the headlights when turned on stays
in the middle of the road ahead which makes the side view of the road ahead of the car unclear.
Both the headlights' focuses merge at the centre of the road ahead. It makes to take a turn very
difficult at night. I have tried putting halogen, hids, led bulbs into my car's headlight but none of
the bulbs could provide the clear view. I had taken the car to a local Chevrolet dealer recently
and the technician said that housing of the bulbs are designed such way that car will never give
a clear view of both sides of the road ahead. I have recently visited a local Chevrolet dealer to
check if the similar issue exists in newer vehicles, dealership confirmed that design of the
headlights and their housing is the same and has changed in last few years. I have attached a
photo of my car from inside when I was driving at night. Even though I had put the lumen led
bulbs in my car which originally had halogen bulbs factory installed and are less bright than the
led bulbs. I want to have a safety inspection of cars of this particular make and model and its
headlight design. Thanks and regards, madhur. Headlights shine only halfway up the windshield
and cover only a few car lengths ahead. No visibi. Ity at all to the sides. Cannot see when
making turns. Vehicle was moving on rural roads and state highway. Hid headlights are very
poor, returned to dealer numerous times, was told they are working as intended. While driving
at night changing from low to high beam can't tell any difference!. Tl-the contact owns a
Chevrolet Impala. The contact stated that while stationary, the low beam headlights
malfunctioned. The contact stated that the headlights would not come on when prompted. The
vehicle was taken to be repaired. The manufacturer was made aware of the issue. The failure
mileage was , When starting from a stop the car jerks as if the transmission is trying to catch up
and it feels like you've been hit from behind. It's an on and off problem but it happens in the rain
and is dangerous the dealer changed the trans oil and it still does it. Next the car goes into
"reduced engine power" and "service stabilitrak" while driving and will not let me finish my
highway drive safely, no one at the dealer can help with this except to say it will cast a lot of
money to fix. Headlights constantly burn out and I bought expensive lights last time and one is
already burnt out. What happened to gm??. The contact stated that the headlights on the

vehicle were not illuminating properly to guide her while driving the vehicle during night. The
vehicle was taken to the dealer but was not diagnosed or repaired. The failure mileage was 5,
The contact stated that the headlights needed to be replaced weekly. The contact stated that
corrosion built up around the bulb, which caused it to fail often. The vehicle was not diagnosed
nor repaired. The headlights no longer work. High beams and low beams both work, but the
regular headlights are no longer in service under any circumstance. Now, the low beams go on
when the headlights used to go on. When I drive at night, I am forced to keep on the high
beams. This has been the case for the last 2 weeks. It never had a problem like this before. It
started right around the time the vehicle reached , miles driven. While driving various speeds at
night, the headlights flickered and powered off without warning. The vehicle was not diagnosed
or repaired. The headlights on this model do not provide enough coverage for night driving. The
beam does not spread to see the side of the roads or project far enough ahead to give you
enough visibility at higher speeds. The dealer says they meet government standards. I don't
drive this car at night because of this issue. It is hard to do in the winter when it gets dark so
early in the evening. The hid headlight beam of the Chevrolet Impala lt is very poor. The beam of
light in the low setting provides no illumination to the sides of the road, forward illumination is
marginal. I contend that when the Impala lights are on the high or "bright" setting it is
comprabale to the low beam setting in my Impala. In moderate to heavy weather, rain, sleet,
snow the headlights offer no assistance, driver is navigating blind, can not even see the lines
on the road. I live and drive primarily in a rural area, along with the weather conditions there are
many wildlife hazards. I have experienced several close encounters with wildlife and two
impacts, one with a deer causing substantial damage to my car. I simply can not see anything
until it is directly in front of the car. It is in my judgement these headlights are unsafe not only
for the occupants of the vehicle, but others sharing the roads with the vehicle. Headlights
flicker, driving down the road and parked. Also battery drains every year. Car Problems.
Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 1. Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 2.
Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 3. Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 4.
Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 5. Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 6.
Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 7. Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 8.
Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala 9. Headlights problem of the Chevrolet Impala
Problem Category Number of Problems Headlights problems Exterior Lighting problems.
Headlight Switch problems. Turn Signal problems. Hazard Flashing Warning Light Switch
problems. Turn Signal Switch problems. Hazard Flashing Warning Light Unit problems. Hazard
Flashing Warning Light problems. Turn Signal Flasher Unit problems. Orders ship same day
when ordered by 2pm ET. Need your part faster? Choose expedited shipping at checkout.
Providing you the highest quality, direct fit replacement auto parts enforced to the strictest
product standards. Exceeding customers' expectations every day, our team of passionate auto
enthusiasts are here to help. Thousands of how-to auto repair videos specific to year, make and
model guide you step-by-step through your repair. This part will only fit a vehicle with these
options. If your vehicle isn't listed, close the window to return to search. Clear vehicle X. Year
Make Model. Search by Vehicle. Select your vehicle. Year Make Model Search. What year is your
Year. Free Same Day Shipping. View: 9 5. Filter by Vehicle. Year Part Type. Headlight Retaining
Clip. Headlight Set. Lighting Kit. DIY Solutions. Eagle Eyes. General Motors OEM. Side Location.
Driver Side. Driver or Passenger Side. Passenger Side. Set Quantity. Filter Results. Part : 1ALHP
Add to Cart. Quantity: 4 Piece Set view more. Part : 1ABMX Quantity: Pair Color: White view
more. Color: White view more. Part : 1ALHL Part : 1ALHT Guaranteed To Fit Providing you the
highest quality, direct fit replacement auto parts enforced to the strictest product standards.
USA Customer Support Exceeding customers' expectations every day, our team of passionate
auto enthusiasts are here to help. Instructional Video Library Thousands of how-to auto repair
videos specific to year, make and model guide you step-by-step through your repair. Terms of
Use Privacy Policy. Narrow Your Results: Select your year, make, model to find parts that fit
Before proceeding, select your Vehicle, to verify this Part will fit. I replaced the daytime running
light module and the headlight switch on my daughter's car and the headlights still do not work.
What else should I try? Do you. It sounds like the headlight relay is not working. Please let us
know what happens. Cheers Images Click to enlarge. Was this answer. Not trying to butt in, just
a slow day. At the right headlamp assembly, check orange wire for voltage. Use a voltage tester,
hot all the time. The pink wire and dark blue wires are grounds. If there is much voltage on the
ground circuit, there is a ground problem. Yes, I realize saying there is a faulty ground, throws a
pretty wide loop. Use the headlamp switch, not automatic lamp control. Image Click to enlarge. I
had this problem the relay fixed it great post BTW. Both low beams stopped working suddenly.
The high beams work. I checked both fuses located in the fuse box under the hood, passenger
side they were good. Both light assemblies were removed and the connectors and bulbs were

checked for damage. The bulbs were clean, intact, and looked brand new. The connectors were
also clean and in good shape. A local parts dealer suggested checking the Headlamp Relay,
which I tried to do on site but could not locate it. I later discovered is located on the back of the
fuse panel on the driver's side, the interesting note here is that although all that I did while
parked at the parts dealer was remove the fuse panel cover and then replace it when I could not
see anything that looked like a relay. The low beams came on when I put the car in drive and
then stayed on until I parked the car at home. On a whim, I put the car back into drive and the
lights did not come back on. After some reading, I went back to the fuse panel on the driver's
side in an attempt to get to the relay. I was unable to do so due to time and physical disability.
However, with the cover off of the panel, I could hear the relay working when I used the key fob
to unlock the trunk at night, it will flash the lights two times, then keep them on for a few
minutes. The relay clicks sounded clean. No sounds of sticking. Until I can get at the relay, I am
assuming that it is good, as I have never had a problem with the low beams until now. I have
had the high beams cut out on some rare instances, but a click to low and then back again fixes
that problem. I have also had the turn signal fail from time to time but turning the hazards on for
a second or two seems to correct that. I am guessing it is the multi-function switch on the
steering column. Sure sounds like a bad multi function switch from what your saying. Do you
have a multi meter to do some testing? Yes, I do. After a fiasco at a local repair shop, in
desperation I went through what I could get to again. Fuses and relays. I found a relay that I had
overlooked on the previous check a driving light relay located in the box under the hood on the
passenger side replacing it did not change anything I tried replacing it, because I could not
remember how to check it. I did not find any loose connections anywhere. After two hours of
pulling, checking, and putting back, I gave up and put everything back into place and
reconnected the battery. Went to move the car and the blasted things came on. I am hysterically
relieved but not holding my breath, because I have not changed anything. Still have the one
relay on the back of the driver side fuse panel that I could not get to. I read somewhere that
there is a tab that releases that so that it will drop down allowing access but I did not see it. I am
physically limited, so I am not up for laying on the floor of the car and trying to reach for it.
Although, by listening, it sounds like it is working and must be since the lights are working now.
I did not get to any of the wiring behind the kick panel, which is where the multi-function switch
wiring harness connector is located and I do not have the torx bits necessary for the steering
column. I am uncomfortable messing with the airbag anyway. Something else that I have
become aware of. The lights are working as DRL's but not always and, so far, they will not work
at night. At night, it is high beams only. I have the LS model and one headlight will not turn on. It
has got Any ideas or suggestions? How about the ground? Gave up and took it in to the shop.
The tech's there told me when I picked it up that there was a code pointing to the multi-function
switch. Something along the lines of a "random malfunction. Just to add, voltage to the
headlamps is hot all the time. In the diagram, the top wires going into the lamp assembly is
voltage, bottom wires are ground. I replaced the ground. Before I did the plug had 11 volts. After
it was So the dark blue wire is a ground? Dark blue wire is ground for low beam. If there is any
voltage to speak of on that dark blue wire, with headlamp switch on, the ground is faulty. Is low
beam the problem? The dark blue wire goes to dimmer switch, from dimmer, a light blue wire
goes to headlamp relay. When the relay is energized, low beam goes to ground. My headlights
quit working in my car. I replaced fuses, relays and headlight switch. Would both bulbs quit at
once? Replaced fuses, relays, and headlight switch. The low beam is the problem. It flickers for
about five to ten seconds then totally turns off and never comes back on. I replaced the ground
that connects to the plug that connects to the bulb. Check the ground for the headlight relay
and for the headlights. So which one is it? Please login or register to post a reply. Related
Headlight Not Working Content. Also, When I Use Can You Help? Sponsored links. Ask a Car
Question. It's Free! So how do you find out what problems are occurring? Any duplicates or
errors? It's not us. Don't waste your time wasting ours! If you are interested in advertising a
for-profit service, contact us. Find something helpful? Spread the word. Share on Facebook
Retweet this page Email this page. Add Complaint. The contact owns a Chevrolet Impala. The
contact noticed that the plastic covers on the headlights had become frosted and yellow in
color. The dealer stated that he would have to buy new headlight covers. The dealer was unable
to determine the cause of failure. The current mileage is , and failure mileage was 37, This last
from 30 seconds to 1 minute. The vehicle was taken to the local dealership for inspection. The
dealer could not duplicate the problem and no repairs were made. Headlights shut off during
normal nighttime operations. Search CarComplaints. Consumer is concerned about the day
running lights that are not safe because while turning into reverse, driver could not see rear of
vehicle. Scorched wires found under the dash, RA leaking into car from independant tester,
daytime running lights occasionally, exhaust system damaged from excessive heatand fuel

economy is only 10 mpg - Whitinsville, MA, USA. Not what you are looking for? Search for
something else:. Driving in the middle if the dessert and there's no street lights, I'm driving with
highbeams to make sure I don't hit a coyote or anything. Then all if a sudden everything was
black. Being me I freaked out once I realized it was my lights out, but the car was still running, I
switched my lights off and then back on and the car acted as if she didn't do anything. My fix
was not using the high beams anymore. The headlights on my chevy impala started having
issues a few months back. My blinker was going really fast starting all the way back in June.
Since my headlights have quit working completely. I have replaced the headlight switch and low
and behold my dash lights finally work after years. Did I forget to mention that not working as
well. Well, they work now. Headlights still don't work. I replaced the blinker switch. I replaced
the ambient light sensor that was a pain in the ass to even locate and still NADA!!! This is really
starting to get under my skin because I need my car. I'm a stay at home mom and my husband
works second shift. So glad we have two cars but if there's an emergency where I need to go
somewhere at night I am stuck. My highbeams work just fine. I have read so many stories of the
same issue. GMC really needs to get this issue fixed. I love my car and I can't be stranded at
home anymore at nights. I'm also pregnant so if labor starts why should I have to take my car
with no headlights to the hospital? Please fix this issue. I just hope my husband's car don't
break or he doesn't get into an accident or I don't have an emergency to where I have to leave
past 5 o'clock. I can't even take it to the airport to drop my friend off that needed the ride.
Instead I have to keep my daughter up by taking my husband to and from work so I can use his
car. It's great because she oy wakes up really early so keeping her up passed mi
ford body builder book
simple light switch wiring diagram
2001 chevy tahoe repair manual free
dnight is so awesome for a one year old. Someone please help. We have spent so much already
trying to fix this issue. Everyone complains but no one says what they did to fix it. Gmc did a
recall on the freaking key but they won't on the headlights? That's just stupid. Also I'm having
an issue as to where it seems like my throttle sticks and after I shut off my car and turn it back
on it resumes running normal. Happened after husband switched out iac. Maps sensor was
fixed in June as well. If you have a for-profit service, contact us. Most Common Solutions: not
sure 2 reports. Find something helpful? Spread the word. Share on Facebook Retweet this page
Email this page. Helpful websites No one has added a helpful site for this Impala problem yet.
Be the first! Find a good Chevrolet mechanic Read reviews of repair shops in your area. Enter
your zip code: A free service from CarTalk. Send Comment Add Complaint. Search
CarComplaints. Not what you are looking for? Search for something else:.

